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Dear Lisa,  

I stand by my previous correspondence and all the points I made.  

This development plan is completely contrary to Policies 1 and 14A of the adopted local 
development plan. 

Additionally as per the Planning Officer's conclusions it is contrary to Policy 60 of the local 
development plan and there are safety issues for vehicles and pedestrians as highlighted by the 
Council's Transport Section consultation response. 

Your sincerely  

James Laing  


